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I support draft #3 of the CHIP ordinance, without any options
from exhibit D. The reason I feel that way is because it’s
absolutely unnecessary to mix multi-family dwellings amongst
single-family dwellings. That would totally destroy the ambience
of those single family residential neighborhoods that have been
like that for so many years. The people that live in single-family
dwellings don’t deserve to be punished that way when they didn’t
do anything wrong in the first place. It’s just not right and unfair!



